
5 December 2015 

Mt Marshall Pool Opens 

 

16 December 2015  

Ordinary Meeting of Council @ 

3.00pm 

         30 November 2015 

 

SHIRE OFFICE CHRISTMAS & NEW YEARS OPENING HOURS 

The Shire Office will be closing over the Christmas and New Years  

Period. Please see details below:  

 

Thursday 24 Dec  9am—1pm  

Friday 25 Dec CLOSED 

 

Monday 28 Dec CLOSED 

Tuesday 29 Dec CLOSED  

Wednesday 30 Dec CLOSED 

Thursday 31 Dec CLOSED 

Friday 1 Jan CLOSED 

 

Monday 4 Jan 9am—4pm 

 

BEACON LIBRARY  

Petrina Poole has now finished up with the Beacon Library and the   

library will be unattended until we have a new staff member commence 

in the very near future.  During this time there will be limited services at 

the library however the kind staff at the Beacon CRC have offered to  

still accept your returns and issue new titles.  Thank you for your        

understanding and if you have any queries please contact Nadine at the 

Shire Office on 9685 1202.  

 

FIRE ALARM TESTING 

Please be advised that on Thursday 10 

December at approximately 12pm we will 

be testing the fire alarm at the Shire      

Office . There is no requirement for any 

members of the public to be concerned or 

attend the Bencubbin fire shed.  Testing 

will be completed within 2 minutes on the 

day.  

http://www.facebook.com/ShireMtMarshall
https://twitter.com/MtMarshallShire
mailto:admin@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au
http://www.mtmarshall.wa.gov.au/




  As previously advertised, the works construction staff have         

 recently completed work on the Clark Road intersection.  We have 

received this letter of appreciation from a regular road user and we appreciate hearing positive 

feedback.  

We would like to remind everyone  that if you have any queries or complaints that are road related, 

they are to be directed to Works Supervisor, Allan Monson. This can be done through the Shire 

Office or via his mobile on 0499 851 111. 


